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I OPPOSE this bill! Not only will it criminalize safe and law bidding citizens but it's a 

huge waste of tax payer funds. Not to mention the infringement on our 2nd 

amendment write as Americans, most Oregon legislatures and two senators should 

be tried for treason for not up holding their oath to office. As a third generation 

Oregonian it makes me wonder if this is the state to stay in for the the 4th and 5th 

generations with how criminal Oregon politics have become and how not for the 

people of Oregon they have become. The financial part of this bill goes to show how 

wasteful Oregon democrats have become with tax payer funds and how little they 

know about firearms they should be ashamed. 


